
 

 
 
 

Notice of Vacancy 
 
 

Pursuant to Government Code Section 1780 
Interested persons are hereby notified that there is a vacancy on the 

 
Carpinteria Valley Water District 

Board of Directors. 
 

The position to be filled is a 4-year term ending December 4, 2026 (appr 2 years remaining on the term). 
The appointed candidate will take a seat at the December 11, 2024 Board Meeting 

The seat will go to election next in November of 2026 for the 
next 4-year term. 

 
Interested applicants may file an application at the District Offices by 5:00 p.m. October 18th,2024. 

District Offices are located at 1301 Santa Ynez Avenue, Carpinteria, CA 93013 or, email bob@cvwd.net. 
Contact Bob McDonald @ (805) 684-2816 x123 

 
Applications are available upon request. 

Applicants must be 18 years of age or older and living and registered to vote within the  
CVWD voting district 5 

at the time of appointment. 


